
Debra A. Howland
Executiye Director and Secreta
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N. H. 03301-2429

Re: Lakes Region Water Company
DW 09-098 - Petition for Authority to Finance and to Increase Rates

Dear Ms. Howland:

Please be advised that Lakes Region Water Company (“LRWC” or “Company”)
withdrew its request for ARRA SRF loan for various projects within its system. See
attached letter to Sarah Pillsbury of the NHDES. The financing was approved by the
NHPUC in Order No. 24,983 dated July 2, 2009 in DW 09-098. The parties to the
proceeding were previously notified by email and provided a copy of the attached letter.

If you, the Staff and/or the Commissioners have any questions or comments, Or
need additional information, please contact me directly at 207-282-5222.

Sincerely,

~~

Stephen P. St. Cyr

CC: Tom Mason
Norman Roberge
Donald C. Crandlemire

STEPHEN P. ST. CYR & Assoc.

17 Sky Oaks Drive, Biddeford, MB 04005
PHoi~: (207) 282-5222 FAX: (207) 282-5225

Accounting & Finance
Budgeting & Forecasting
Financial Statement Preparation
Regulatory Affairs
Tax Preparation & Planning
Management Services
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John T. Alexander

Tina L. Annis

B iron L. Bedard

Lisa L. Bikien

Ronald E. Cook 2

Frank E. Kenison

Gariy R. Lane

Lisa M. Lee

Andrew B. Livernois

Paul H. MacDonald

Thomas N. Masland

Daniel J. Mullen

John C. Ransmeier

Lawrence S. Smith

Jeffrey J. Zellers

;c~Ransmeier
Speilman

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

One Capitol Street
P.O. Box 600

Concord, New Hampshire 03302-0600

Telephone 603.228.0477
Fax 603.224.2780

Website www.ranspell.com

October 20, 2009

Joseph S. Ransmeier
Retired

Dom S. D’Ambruoso
Retired

Lawrence E. Spellman
924-200

Also admitted
in Maine

Also admitted
a Rhode Island

Also admitted
in Maine and
Connecticut

Also admitted
in Vemnnoat

Also admitted
in Massachusetts

VIA EMAIL ONLY
Sarah Pillsbury, Administrator
Drinking Water & Groundwater Bureau
Department of Environmental Services
29 Hazen Drive
P0 Box 95
Concord, NH 03302-0095

Re: Lakes Region Water Company, Inc.

Dear Ms. Pillsbury:

This is to inform you that after much consideration, Lakes Region Water Company is
withdrawing its request for Drinking Water SRF Loans for various projects within its system. I
wish to thank you and your associates at the Department for your assistance in helping us through
this process. However, Lakes Region Water Company has determined that timing of these loans
is not in the best interests of the Company.

DJM/dI
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Very truly yours,

Daniel J. Mullen
dmu1len(ii~ranspeIl.com

Tom Mason, Jr. and Norm Roberge


